
District Recognitions



Back to School Bash

Our Back to School Bash was a 
wonderful way to kick off the new 

school year and bring our community 
together. Families from across the 
district joined us for an evening of 

celebration, connection, and fun. We 
were thrilled to welcome 40 

community partners who shared 
resources, activities, and support to 

help set our students up for a 
successful year ahead. A special thank 

you goes to the WAWM Recreation 
Department for providing games, our 

school administration for staffing them, 
and Chartwells for providing the food 

that made the evening complete.



First Day of School Greeters

On the first day of school, we 
invited community partners, 

district office staff, and 
building staff to serve as 

greeters at our schools. Their 
warm smiles and words of 

encouragement helped create 
a welcoming atmosphere for 

students as they walked 
through the doors. This effort 
was designed to start the year 
with energy, enthusiasm, and a 

strong sense of community 
support. We are grateful to 

everyone who participated and 
helped make the first day 

extra special for our students.
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